                      The Evers & Co. September 2016 Real Estate Report
In September, the District was strong, showing an 11.4 % increase in dollar volume of sales over last September and the average price also increased by 2.4%.  However, Montgomery County saw a 14.1 % decrease in dollar volume of sales and close-in Northern Virginia saw a 6.8 % increase.  Both saw decreases in average price.

It’s no secret why the District has steadily gained popularity.  The area continues to nurture its culture with arts, sciences and technology.  Back in 2011, Donna Evers, president and broker of Evers & Co. Real Estate, wrote an article for Washington Life Magazine titled “Get Ready, It’s the New Washington” in which she highlighted the evolving landscape.
She says “The fact of the matter is that the ‘new’ Washington is here. The District has embraced emerging local talent, employed culture producers and invested in trendsetting neighborhoods.  The real estate market has been seeing high demand and low supply for months because we’re in a hot ticket area that will continue to strengthen.”
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System (MRIS) for three areas: Washington, DC; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Virginia.

